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Notes ✍ June 20, 2006 
 
Present: Alves de Lima, Bryant, Espinosa-Pieb, Jenkins, LaManque, McCarthy, Miner, Mowrey, 

Setziol, Swensson, Woodward  
 
Absent: Griffin, Harral, Kubo, Leskinen, Sherman 
 
Visitors: Letha Jeanpierre, Ed Breault, Rich Schroeder  
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 I. Growth FTEF for Manufacturing and Computer Numerical Control Technologies 

(MCNC): The IPBT voted to endorse a request for an FTEF for Manufacturing and 
Computer Numerical Control Technologies (MCNC) to forward to College Council 
on June 22. (Refer for memo addressed to IPBT from Judy Miner and Paul Setziol—
dated June 19, 2006—Re: Agenda for June 20, 2006.  

 
 II. Measure C Facilities Priorities: After some discussion on this topic, the IPBT 

approved endorsing the prioritized list of Measure C Facilities, Version 2— 
6/19/06—including the “Completion of Renovation of PE13” amendment--and to 
forward it to College Council on June 22. (Refer for handout titled, DAC Office of 
Instruction, Measure C, Facilities Priorities, Version 2, 6/19/06 and the memo 
addressed to Jeanine Hawk, Donna Jones-Dulin, IPBT and Instructional Deans, 
from Rich Schroeder, dated 6/20/06—Re: Facilities Priorities List.) 

  
 III. Measure C Instructional Equipment Requests: It was noted that there are $12 

million dollars in requests from Instruction and only $8 million available. (Refer to 
the handout titled, Methodology for Allocating Instructional Equipment Amounts.) 
There was a lot of discussion pertaining to page 6 of the handout titled, Measure C 
Instructional Equipment Request—June 20, 2006. Judy explained that there could be a 
possibility of other “pots of money” becoming available to help with the $4 million 
difference between the requests and the availability of funds. She stressed the 
importance of having their instructional equipment requests on “the list,” because 
after July 15, it will be very difficult to alter the list. After a discussion, the IPBT 
voted to endorse the Instructional Equipment Request List—June 20, 2006 to forward 
to College Council on June 22. 

 
 
 


